

## St Patrick's Primary School & Nursery Bunscoil Naomh Padraig Coilleach Eanach

11 Tullynavall Road Cullyhanna Newry Co.Down BT35.01

Principal: Mr P.Quinn Email: pquinn475@c2kni.net

Tel/Fax:02830861608

St Patrick's PS 50<sup>TH</sup> Anniversary Celebrations

Dear Parent/Guardian

During term 3 we will have some events to celebrate our school's  $50^{th}$  Anniversary which all the community are invited to attend. These events include open evenings from Mon  $22^{nd}$  –  $24^{th}$  May to view old school photographs and a Celebration Mass on the evening of Thursday  $1^{st}$  June.

In preparation for the open evenings, we would love to display any old class or school photographs that parents or grandparents may have in the house. The photographs will be copied and returned if left in the school office or you can submit via email to <a href="mailto:pquinn475@c2kni.net">pquinn475@c2kni.net</a>.

We are also collecting various memories from past pupils about their time at the school. Please visit our school website and click on the Memories of St Patrick's PS button on the homepage to let us know or click on the link below.

https://www.stpatrickspscullyhanna.com/surveys/survey-1/



Please submit any photos or memories before Friday 12th May.

Thank you for your ongoing co-operation.

P Quinn